
From: no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk <no-reply@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 25 October 2020 19:23
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted for 713933

CAUTION; This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

The following is a comment on application 162920 by 'Ben Johnson'

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment:

I would like to object to the building of more houses at this location ! On the 
basis that it is a flood plain and spent alot of last year flooded . The 
infrastructure is not there to accommodate and the proposed new access road 
is likely to be in the wrong place to suit the city's needs . The environmental 
repercussions to the surrounding area will be enormous . I hope these points 
can be acknowledged , thanks Ben Johnson

Attachment:

Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Ben 
Last name: Johnson

Email:

Postcode: hr40td
Address: 1 Quantock Close , King’s Acre Road , Hereford

Infrastructure from Section 106 to consider:

Link Id:
https://www.herefordshire.qov.uk/info/200142/planninq services/planninq ap
plication search/details?id=162920


